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DATE: August 28, 2018

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Lanaii Benne, Assistant City Recorder

SUBJECT:
Consideration Of Certificate Of Compliance For Wine In Grocery Stores For Herban Market, LLC, Located At
3078 Maddux Way, Suite 300, Franklin, TN, 37069 (Ashlea Hogancamp, Owner and Managing Agent; Matthew
Hogancamp, Owner and Managing Agent)

Purpose
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen
(BOMA) concerning the renewal of a retail sale certificate to a grocery store selling wine.

Background
As of July 1, 2016, any grocery store selling wine must have at least one employee who holds a manager’s
permit.  The City is allowed to issue permits to Grocery stores within the city limits, upon clear background
check approvals.  The required background checks have been performed on specific company executives and
the store’s managing agent(s) for the store above; all applicants for this location have passed.  This permit is
the first step for grocery stores to obtain their State of Tennessee certificate.

The City issued certificate is issued in the name of the co-owners and managers.

Financial Impact
No direct financial impact related to the City of Franklin is anticipated.

Recommendation..rec

Staff recommends renewal of the Wine in Grocery Store Certificate for this location.
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